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Concord Grape Harvest 

A number of years 

ago I met up with a 

m a n t h a t w a s 

building the first 

grape harvesting 

machine. My regret 

is that I never got 

his name. He was 

telling me of some 

of the trial and 

errors that went 

along with developing a working machine. I remember him telling that the 

hydraulic system was a big bugaboo to figure out. I would like to know all of his 

story.              ~Emory Holmquist 

District of Ross Mills 

Ross Mills Newsletter 
October 2019 

Contact Emory ~ 338-5792 or email us at rossmillsnewsletter@gmail.com

mailto:rossmillsnewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:rossmillsnewsletter@gmail.com


Ross Mills Newsletter ~ October 2019 #139 pg. �2




The Golden Book Encyclopedia; Book 7; 1960
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The Golden Book Encyclopedia; Book 4; 1960
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Ross Grange Welcomes New Member 

Tom Boire was welcomed as a new member when Ross Grange met Sept. 23 at 

the Falcon’s Nest.  Betty Wakefield was hostess for the buffet meal preceding the 

business meeting . 

	 Mary Jane Griffith reported the scholarship committee will review 

applications and make suggestions to the Southern Chautauqua County  

Community Foundation for those to receive Ross Grange Scholarships. 

	 The annual Holiday Happenings Craft Show will be November 23.  Ideas 

concerning this were shared.  Donations were made to Falconer Fire 

Department and State Grange Capital Campaign Fund. 

	 Veterans Day cards were distributed to be signed by members and 

returned at the next meeting.  They will be sent on to Buffalo and Erie VA 

hospitals. 

	 Mrs. Wakefield and Opal Sprague will be voting delegates to the State 

Grange annual session in Watertown in late October. 

	 Cards were signed for members sick or shut in.  Lecturer Wakefield gave 

information on ways to show appreciation in life instead of griping.  Ideas on 

how to take care of ourselves were shared to keep out of the Emergency Room.	  

	 The next meeting will be October 14 with a dish to pass meal at 6:00 PM.  

Mrs. Griffith will be hostess.  A business meeting will follow the meal. 

There was a Ross Mills Community Picnic in September 

at the Ross Mills Church of God pavilion. There was nice 

fellowship and much laughter to be shared. It was a 

beautiful summer evening. Many children shared time 

on the play-set.


